
From:   Donald Pettit   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   October 05, 2018

Subject:   1695-EX-ST-2018  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari:

The frequency range 122-128.750 MHz has been removed from the application.

Accordingly, AFTRCC coordination should no longer be required.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Leidos, Inc.


